
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

LINDEMANN TRUST FELLOWSHIPS 

 
 
Notes for Host Endorsement Letters 
 

Thank you for agreeing to provide a letter of endorsement for a Lindemann Trust 

applicant. We appreciate the time this takes and are grateful for the support you are 

providing to progress this candidate’s application and future research. 

 

We should be grateful if you are able to provide a letter of endorsement for the 

candidate, stating that your institution has the appropriate facility for the candidate to 

undertake their proposed research. Please also detail any connection which has already 

been established with the candidate and why you are interested in welcoming them to 

your institution.  

 

Your letter will be uploaded by the candidate as part of the application process. The 

deadline for applications is Monday 6th February 2023. 

 

Please email director.lindemann@gmail.com if you have any queries about the content of 
the letter. 
 
 
Many thanks.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


